
Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Town Centre/District CentreScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

Town Centre/
District Centre

KEY

Town Centre/
District Centre

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Secondary SchoolScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

5

KEY

Secondary School 3

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Secondary School

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Primary SchoolScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

24

KEY

Primary School

382

15

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Primary School

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Healthcare FacilityScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

KEY
Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-
Healthcare Facility

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan
Walking Distances to the nearest 'A' RoadScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

KEY
Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

'A' Road

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Railway StationScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

A

KEY

Railway Station

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Railway Station

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Key Employment SiteScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

D

KEY

Key Employment 
Site C

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Key Employment 
Site

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Accessible Natural and Semi-Natural Green SpaceScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

443

KEY

Accessible Natural 
& Semi - Natural 
Greenspace

541

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Accessible Natural 
& Semi - Natural 
Greenspace

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Amenity Open SpaceScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

425

KEY

Amenity Open 
Space

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Amenity Open 
Space

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest  Built Sports FacilityScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

563

KEY

Built Sports Facility

480
15

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Built Sports Facility

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest  Community HallScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

558

KEY

Community Hall

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Community Hall

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Amenity Urban CemeteryScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

417

KEY

Amenity Urban 
Cemetery

356

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Amenity Urban 
Cemetery

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest Cultural FacilityScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

281

KEY

Cultural Facility

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Cultural Facility

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest School FacilityScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

KEY

School Facility

586

3

Parcel  Boundary
Urban Edge

Guildford Borough 
Boundary

School Facility

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle



Land Parcel C1 -
Measured Walking Distances Routes Plan

Walking Distances to the nearest part of Guildford Urban EdgeScale:  1:20,000 @ A3

KEY
Parcel  Boundary
Guildford Urban 
Edge
Guildford Borough 
Boundary

Guildford Urban 
Edge

NOTE-
Please refer to Appendix III 
for facilities identification 
schedules

Walking Distance to-

davidpaginton
Rectangle


	0 KEY
	Viewport-1
	Viewport-3
	Viewport-4
	Viewport-5
	Viewport-6
	Viewport-7
	Viewport-8
	Viewport-9
	Viewport-11
	Viewport-12
	Viewport-13
	Viewport-14

	0 parcel - C1 Town Centre
	Viewport-77
	Viewport-128

	0 parcel - C1 Primary School
	Viewport-78
	Viewport-146

	0 parcel - C1 Secondary  School
	Viewport-79
	Viewport-153

	0 parcel - C1 'A' Road
	Viewport-80

	0 parcel - C1 Railway Station
	Viewport-81
	Viewport-174

	0 parcel - C1 Key Employment
	Viewport-82
	Viewport-181

	0 parcel - C1 Natural Green Space
	Viewport-83
	Viewport-193

	0 parcel - C1 Amenity Open Space
	Viewport-84
	Viewport-196

	0 parcel - C1 Built Sports
	Viewport-85
	Viewport-204

	0 parcel - C1 Community Hall
	Viewport-86
	Viewport-207

	0 parcel - C1 Urban Cemetery
	Viewport-87
	Viewport-212

	0 parcel - C1 Cultural Facility
	Viewport-88
	Viewport-215

	0 parcel - C1 School Facility
	Viewport-89
	Viewport-214

	0 parcel - C1 Urban Edge
	Viewport-90

	0 parcel - C1 Healthcare [0 parcel - C1 'A' Road]
	Viewport-91




